
ABOUT 

Drivers with autism must 
have a current license, car, 
registration, and insurance.  

A support person is 
welcome to attend. 

Participants will get the 
opportunity to review and 
practice the process of a routine 
traffic stop with the Southern 
Police. They will also learn how to 
use the DMV “Blue Envelope.”  

Participants will need to use their 
own vehicles for the practice 
sessions. 

April 30, 2022  

8 am –1 pm 

SCSU School of 
Business Building 
and Parking Lot 12. 

To register, email asd-center@southernct.edu and include “Traffic Stop Practice” as 
the subject. Please include the driver’s name, phone number, email, and physical 

address in the email. You will receive a confirmation email once processed.  

University Covid-19 procedures will be in place, information can be found at  

https://inside.southernct.edu/reopening/protocols-mitigation-strategies 

DETAILS 

Where? 

Who? 

When? 

TRAFFIC STOP PRACTICE 

FOR INDIVIDUALS WITH ASD 

Presented by the SCSU Center of Excellence 
on Autism Spectrum Disorders and   
Southern Police. 


